
 
 

 

Public Health Emergency (PHE) Unwinding 

 

The Department of Mental Health (DMH) Medicaid Unit issues a periodical 
newsletter, Mental Health and Medicaid, for DMH agencies and facilities with the 
goal to provide up-to-date Missouri Medicaid policy, changes, and information. The 
current issue provides information on PHE unwinding, including annual reviews, 
spend downs, and MO HealthNet coverage. 
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